
Meeting of the Deputy Prime Minister
for Reintegration with the Head of the
European Union Border Assistance
Mission to Moldova and Ukraine

On July 15, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian held a
working meeting with the Head of the European Union Border Assistance Mission to
Moldova and Ukraine (EUBAM) Slawomir Pichor.

Discussions focused on the activities and assistance programs implemented by EUBAM
in cooperation with the relevant national authorities throughout the territory of the
Republic of Moldova.

The Mission's initiatives to provide expertise and recommendations on sectoral issues
(customs standards, market surveillance procedures, consumer protection, etc.),
based on the prospect of accession to the requirements of the European Union and
their uniform application on both banks of the Nistru River, were welcomed.

Moreover, EUBAM’s readiness to provide the necessary technical assistance to
entrepreneurs carrying out commercial activities in member states of the European
Union was emphasized in order to bring these processes into line with the formula of
the single economic space and the logic of policies for the reintegration of the country.

  


